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March 31, 2025 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Nisga’a School District Welcomes Bryce Recsky as Director of Instruction – Learning & Innovation 

 

Gitlaxt’aamiks, BC – The Nisga’a School District is pleased to announce the appointment of Bryce Recsky as the new 
Director of Instruction – Learning & Innovation. Bryce brings a wealth of experience in educational leadership, 
innovative instructional practices, and a deep commitment to inclusive and supportive learning environments. 

Bryce states: “I am thrilled to join the Nisga’a School District and look forward to learning alongside each of you. My 
journey in education has been incredibly rewarding, where I served as an inclusive education teacher, behaviour 
consultant, school-based administrator, and most recently, as the District Principal of Alternate and Alternative 
Programming. I am deeply passionate about social-emotional education, mental health supports, and empowering 
others to achieve their goals through collaborative practices. I am eager to bring my experience and enthusiasm to 
our collective efforts and contribute to the success of all students and communities they are from.” 

With extensive experience in Social-Emotional Learning (SEL), Trauma-Informed Practices, and supporting students with 
complex needs, Bryce has been instrumental in developing and leading professional learning initiatives for 
administrators, educators, support staff, and caregivers. His work in modernizing response-to-intervention models, 
collaborating with external agencies to create compassionate pathways for student success and enhancing digital 
application systems for alternative education programs.  More importantly he is passionate about creating unique 
learning opportunities that results in significant improvements for student outcomes. 

As Director of Instruction – Learning & Innovation, Bryce will play a pivotal role in advancing the district’s commitment 
to fostering equitable and culturally responsive learning environments. His leadership will be instrumental in supporting 
educators, enhancing student engagement, and strengthening community partnerships to ensure the success of all 
learners in the Nisga’a School District. We look forward to the positive impact he will bring to our schools and 
communities. 

Please join us in welcoming Bryce Recsky to the Nisga’a School District on his first day. We look forward to his 
contributions in shaping the future of learning and innovation in our schools. 

Respectfully,   
 
 

 

Liimiiuum Hala’ayt - Robert Clifton 
Superintendent of Schools   
Nisga’a School District 
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